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Barge Moored at Manoel Island. 
 
 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that a flat barge 
will be moored at Manoel Island as indicated on the attached chart. 
 
The barge will be moored in position on Thursday 14th June 2018 and removed on 
Saturday 16th June 2018. 
 
 Vessels with a maximum overall length of 40 meters will berth stern to this barge to 
unload passengers. The unloading of passengers will take place on Thursday 15th June 
2018 in the afternoon. 
 
Mariners and operators of vessels are advised to keep a sharp lookout, proceed with 
caution, at very slow speed and give the area a wide berth of at least 100 metres from 
the coast. 
 
Moreover, they are to comply with instructions given by Valletta Port Control (Valletta 
VTS) on VHF Channel 12.    
 
 
 
Chart affected: BA 177 
 




